
 

Hunter Mill Road over Colvin Run  
Bridge Replacement   

Fairfax County  
Public Information Meeting  

 
Monday, April 16, 2018  
6:30 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. 

Presentation starts at 7 p.m.  
 

Forest Edge Elementary School 
1501 Becontree Lane  

Reston, VA 20190 
 

Find out about plans to improve safety and operations by 
replacing the weight-restricted, one-lane Hunter Mill Road (Route 
674) bridge over Colvin Run with a new two-lane bridge that will 
have four-foot-wide shoulders.  
 
Stop by between 6:30 p.m. and 8:30 p.m. to view displays and 
learn more about the project. VDOT will hold a presentation 
beginning at 7 p.m. Project staff will be available to answer your 
questions.  
 
Review project information at the VDOT project website 
(www.virginiadot.org/projects), at the information meeting, or 
during business hours at VDOT’s Northern Virginia District Office 
at 4975 Alliance Drive in Fairfax. Please call ahead at  
703-259-2606 or TTY/TDD 711 to ensure appropriate personnel 
are available to answer your questions. 
 
Give your written comments at the meeting, or submit them by 
April 26, 2018 to Brian Morrison, P.E., Virginia Department of 
Transportation, 4975 Alliance Drive, Fairfax, VA 22030, or email 
meetingcomments@VDOT.virginia.gov. Please reference “Hunter 
Mill Road over Colvin Run” in the subject line. 
 
VDOT ensures nondiscrimination and equal employment in all 
programs and activities in accordance with Title VI and Title VII of 
the Civil Rights Act of 1964. If you need more information or 
special assistance for persons with disabilities or limited English 
proficiency, contact VDOT’s Civil Rights Division at 703-259-1775 
or TTY/TDD 711. 
 
                         State Project: 0674-029-358, P101, R201, B643  
                                                         UPC: 110499 

Federal: STP-BR09 (295) 

 
  


